
 

  

 
 

Friday 23rd  February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 
Parents Evening 

 
I am writing to invite you to our Parents Evening meetings. Following the feedback regarding the convenience 
of being able to attend these meetings online we are taking a hybrid approach, allowing you to meet with 
your child`s class teacher in person or via Schoolcloud. 
 
The meetings will take place as follows; 
 
Tuesday               5th March                             3.30pm – 6.00pm – in school  
Wednesday        6th March                              5.30pm – 8.00pm – via Schoolcloud 
 
These meetings are an opportunity for you to have a brief discussion with your child’s class teacher. 
 
The booking system is now live and you can book your appointment for both sessions by following the link 
below;  
 
Please visit  https://ourladyofgraceacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/  
 
Please login with the following information:  
Your name  
Your email address (this must be the address you have registered with the school)  
Student’s First Name  
Student’s Surname  
Date of Birth  
 
Should you have questions, please contact the school office.  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs S Rathbone 

Principal 
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